

First Baptist Church Brinkley, AR

Dear FBC Brinkley members,

The deacons & yokefellows, Bro. John, and Bro. Daniel met on Sunday afternoon April 19, 2020 to discuss our plan for how we will respond to the pandemic we currently face. The deacons & yokefellows chose as a body to continue to meet online until May 4th while we await on further instruction from our state and national leaders.

We mourn the loss of corporate worship but we also wish to do all that is possible to respond wisely to the current crisis. Wisdom dictates that for the time being we follow the guidance of the state and abstain from meeting together.

Please pray with us for a swift end to this crisis so that we can gather safely soon. If you or someone you know needs anything, please let your deacon know so that we can serve you. Your church staff and deacon and yokefellows want nothing more than to serve you in the name of the Lord.

If you need:

- Prayer
- Mailed Bulletins
- Technical Help with the website FBCBRINKELY.ORG
 - Church App
 - Facebook Live
- Or anything dealing with Technology
- Groceries picked up
- Someone to talk to

please do not hesitate to contact your deacon, the church office, Bro. John or Bro. Daniel. Please find the contact info below.

Yours in Christ,

Deacon/Yokefellows, Bro. Daniel, Bro. John, Mrs. Donna